
From: Bernadette Maginnis [mailto:BMaginnis@bma.org.uk]  

Sent: 12 January 2016 18:45 
To: +Comm HSSPS Public Email 

Subject: Health (Miscellaneous Provisions) Bill 

 
Marie, 
 
I hope you are well.  Following the evidence Dr Paul Darragh gave to the Committee last week in 
relation to the Health (Miscellaneous Provisions) Bill and in particular with regard to the 
inclusion of banning smoking in cars with children present, please find below a link to a Board of 
Science publication and the parliamentary brief on the BMA website which refers to countries 
where this legislation has already been introduced -  I hope this is of use.   
 
http://bmaopac.hosted.exlibrisgroup.com/exlibris/aleph/a21_1/apache_media/C26VF5SDJ4KQ
1PMFJCV2VK1G1RPTN4.pdf 
 
http://www.bma.org.uk/working-for-change/improving-and-protecting-health/tobacco/smoke-
free-private-vehicles 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
Bernadette  

Bernadette Maginnis 
Political liaison officer 

BMA Northern Ireland 

 

British Medical Association 
T: 028 9026 9678 | M: 07799 072583| E: bmaginnis@bma.org.uk  

16 Cromac Place, Cromac Wood, Belfast, BT7 2JB 
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